
DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

 

MONDAY 17th JULY 

INSET Day 

 

MONDAY 17th JULY 

AND TUESDAY 18th JULY 

Form 5 - 11+ Summer Sessions 

 

TUESDAY 29th AUGUST  

 Form 5 - 11+ Summer Session 

 

WEDNESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER 

Children Return to School 

No Clubs this week 

 

MONDAY 11th SEPTEMBER 

Clubs Commence 
 

MONDAY 18th SEPTEMBER 

Jeans for Genes 

Maldon Court wishes 

Mia Clark, Mila Lopez,  

Finley Clark, Lauren Griggs, 

Harvey Rota, Esme Ronan,  

Flora Smith, Vincent Lower,  

Leo Dickinson, Madison Lopez,  

 Olivia Dunkin, Grace Jeffrey,  

Arun White, Jacob Coyle,  

Arthur Heath, James Hull,  

Sofia Fisher, Riley Tai,  

Zaiden Awan-Patel, 

David van Stolk,  

Sofia Hayward, Alexandra Hayward,  

Meghan Knight, Miss Bailey, 

Mrs Huett, Mrs Caldow,  

Miss Stevens and Miss Reeves 

 a very Happy Birthday 

Dear Parents, 

The time has come to write the final newsletter of the year and what an 

excellent year it has been for everyone at Maldon Court. Words can’t really 

express how proud I am of everything that our school has achieved this year. 

We have been awarded Excellent and Outstanding Inspection results which is, 

of course, our highlight of the year. We are delighted that our school has been 

awarded this and that we have been externally recognised. However, to me, 

above and beyond what an inspection report says, the most important thing is 

that our children are happy in school. Primary school life flies past in the blink 

of an eye. All I want and all the staff at Maldon Court want, is for the children 

to enjoy these incredibly important years in their life. The children have fun at 

school, they love being with their friends and they love learning. I am so lucky 

to be part of this each and every day. Hearing the children’s laughter and 

enjoyment at school, for them to greet me so beautifully on the gate every 

morning and for them to be so proud of their school means more to me than 
anything else. The children are the fabric of our school and they are the ones 

that inspire our school to be the very best it can be.  

Today, we celebrated our Prizegiving Ceremony at All Saints Church. We pride 

ourselves on this lovely event and how well attended it is. The children (and 

parents!) looked so smart. It is always such a special morning and today was no 

exception. It is events such as this that make me in awe of how lucky we all are 

to be part of such a wonderful community. I would like to congratulate each 

and every child in the school for making Maldon Court the school that it is – 

every child brings something unique and special to the school.  

Finally, I would like to thank you all for another happy, successful year at 

Maldon Court. I wish you all a lovely summer and I hope that you enjoy time 

with your friends and family. I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  -   

10th JULY - 9th SEPTEMBER 
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NURSERY - Nursery have had a lovely last week of term. All of our activities have been chosen by the children 

throughout the week. We have enjoyed water play, sensory play, the parachute, dressing up and today we finished with a 

movie morning. The children experienced watching and hearing popcorn popping in the microwave. They then enjoyed 

watching a selection of their favourite stories whilst they ate their popcorn. We hope you all have a wonderful summer. 

Mrs Kim Callaghan 

FORM 5 - Form 5 have had a blast this week in their learning. On Monday we took to the courts, debating the pros and 

cons of deforestation. Judge Mays kept order and after an intense verbal battle, the ‘for deforestation’ team won. I was 

so impressed with the persuasive and passionate arguments the children put forward. On Tuesday we launched our own 

version of The Apprentice; making ‘washing machines’ for profit. The children had to purchase all the equipment using 

counters, devise a business strategy and use their best selling skills to maximise the profit of their products. They had so 

much fun they elected to do it all over again on Thursday. A brilliant end to the term- well done Form 5.    Mrs Warman 

SEWING CLUB - This was the last week of the Sewing Club and nearly everyone was able to finish their bag projects, 

I think you will agree that the children did a fantastic job. They had free rein with their designs and how to execute 

them, Mrs. Baron was just there to thread needles, tie knots and sort out any problems; sewing both sides of the bag 

together was difficult to avoid.                                                                                                                     Mrs Baron 



Wishing you all a lovely Summer Holiday 

Mrs E Mason   

Headteacher 

FOMCS - Dear Parents. We hope your children have 

enjoyed their final week before the summer break. Our ice 

poles event went down a storm and we £50 raised for our 

school! Thank you to everyone for supporting this event and 

for the positive feedback following it too - we will definitely 

run this again. We would like to take this opportunity to wish 

all our Form 6 children all the best as they leave Maldon 

Court for the next chapter of their lives and hope you all 

have a wonderful summer holiday with your families.  

Mrs Tsai and Mrs Jeffrey.   
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Day 

 

Main 

 

Dessert 

 

Mon 

 
INSET DAY 

Tues INSET DAY 

Weds 
Sausage rolls served with 

pomme noisettes and baked 

beans 

Flapjacks or 

fruit 

Thurs 

Chinese style chicken 

served with vegetable rice 

and salad 

Yoghurt or 

fruit 

Fri 
Young’s fish fingers served 

with chips, peas and salad 

Orange jelly 

or fruit 

        MENU W/C 4th SEPTEMBER 

 

FORM 6 - On Tuesday Form 6 attended their final sporting fixture of the year. They competed against 5 other teams in 

a friendly Rounders Tournament. The children soon got into the swing of the game and played excellently. Overall they 

finished 2nd and enjoyed a well deserved ice pole from the event organisers. Well done Form 6, it has been a pleasure 

as always to watch your determined passion to succeed. We are so proud of you and will miss you next year.      

Mr Coyle and Miss Broadbridge 

PE Timetable - W/C 4th SEPTEMBER 

Day Form  Lesson 

Wednesday Forms 3, 4, 5 and 6 Off-Site PE 

Thursday Pre-Reception, Forms 1 and 2 On Site PE 

Reception On Site PE 
Friday  

Forms 5 and 6 Swimming 


